
1 Kennedy Drive, L2
South Burlington, VT 05403
888.492.8218

July 17, 2024

Karen Godnick Barber

General Counsel

Department of Mental Health

Sent via email

Re: Second questions for Pathways Vermont Peer Respite COA - 7.16.24

Dear Karen Godnick Barber:

Thank you for reviewing Pathways Vermont’s Certificate of Approval Application for a two-bed

respite pilot project.

Please find attached correct and updated COA tables; there is no depreciation expense in table

4b (Balance Sheet Project Only).

Pathways is excited about this project and looking forward to offering this exceptional service to

our community.

Please let me know if you have any additional questions or requests.

Sincerely,

Hilary Melton

Executive Director

Enc.


